
A30 Chiverton to Carland Cross scheme

In February the A30 Chiverton to Carland Cross upgrade project will 
be carrying out extensive construction work on the A390 between 
Chiverton Interchange and Penstraze that involves a road closure. 

As part of the work to resurface and construct the road to its final 
surface level, we will be closing a section of the A390 from 7pm on 
Friday 16 February until 6am on Monday 19 February. 

Diversion routes will be in place and have been agreed with Cornwall 
Council. The A30 between Carland Cross and Scorrier will remain open 
during the weekend. We expect there to be delays around the closure 
and diversion routes over the weekend so please plan ahead, allow 
extra time for essential journeys and avoid the area if possible. 

Access will be maintained via Penstraze Lane for emergency services’ 
vehicles and key bus routes only. Access will be provided for 
properties and businesses within the closure.

Keep in touch
Please visit our webpage, socials or join our mailing list to keep up to 
date with the scheme and planned road closures.

A390 closure over the weekend of 16 - 19 February 2024

Diversion route in place over the weekend of 16 - 19 February 2024

Twitter and Facebook: 
@HighwaysSWEST

Join our email database by visiting our 
sign-up page www.a30c2cc.info/emailsignup

Visit our website: 
www.nationalhighways.co.uk/a30chiverton

© Crown copyright and database 
rights 2022 OS 100030649. 

Diagrammatic and not to scale.


